
4 Parramatta Square, 12 Darcy Street, Parramatta 2150 | dpie.nsw .gov.au | 1

Pete Krause                                                                                                           Our Ref: SSD-9391-PA-28
Project Director
School Infrastructure NSW
Level 8, 259 George Street
Sydney, NSW 2000

Attn: Kendal Caynes (Kendal.caynes1@det.nsw.edu.au)

01/07/2021

Dear Mr Krause,
Kyeemagh Public School Redevelopment (SSD 9391)

School Travel Plan (STP) – Conditions D9 and D13

I refer to the School Transport Plan (STP), Final Report dated 10 June 2021, submitted in accordance
with conditions D9 and D13 of SSD 9391. I understand that you have combined the Green Travel Plan
(GTP) required under condition D9 and the Operational Transport and Access Management Plan
(OTAMP) required under D13 into the STP. 

I note that the combined STP:
 has been reviewed by the Applicant and no issues have been raised;
 has been prepared in consultation with the School Principal, Council and TfNSW;
 contains the information required by conditions D9 and D13; and
 has been submitted to the Department prior to operation of the school.

As nominee of the Planning Secretary, I am satisfied the School Transport Plan, Final Report dated 10
June 2021, addresses the requirements of conditions D9, and I acknowledge it contains the information
required by condition D13 of SSD 9391.

You are reminded that if there is any inconsistency between the submitted plans and the conditions of
consent, then the requirements of the conditions of consent will prevail.

If you have any questions or would like to discuss this matter, please contact Matt Wood who can be
contacted on 9373 2855 or at matthew.wood@dpie.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely 

Jake Shackleton
Director – Infrastructure Management

As nominee of the Planning Secretary
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